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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Jessica D Emmie Ethan Jenson Autumn Anaiya 

Ruben Flossie Eden Bexley-Rae Precious Robyn 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Sophie  Dominic Gracie-Mae Noah Logan Oliwia 

Lathia Amy Archie Max Grace Scarlett 

Attendance 

Y1C, Y2M 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1D, Y2F 98% Expected Attendance  

Y3/4M, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance  

Y4/5K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y3/4G, Y5/6C 94% Concern of under achievement 

RecP 78% Lots of Chicken Pox 

RecM 73% Lots of Chicken Pox 

Diary Dates 

 

• 28.02.22 – School returns 

• 01.03.22 – Secondary offers 

published 

• 08.04.22- Easter holiday starts 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 06.06.22 – INSET day 

• 07.06.22 – School starts 

Secondary School Places 

On the first Tuesday back  

(01.03.22), families of children  

moving up to secondary school  

in September will receive a  

notification informing them of which school 

their child has been allocated. If you are not 

happy with the school your child has been 

given, please contact Derbyshire County 

Council admissions via the link below: 
https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/school-

places/secondary-admissions/parents-guide/how-to-

apply/appeals/secondary-school-admissions-

appeals.aspx#:~:text=When%20parents%20are%20unable

%20to,heard%20by%2016%20June%202022. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pledges 

Thank you to everyone  

who has sent in evidence  

of their child’s work 

demonstrating resilience. 
 

Our children have shared a range of 

impressive activities and we are really 

proud of their hard work. We will be 

displaying evidence and I will share some 

pictures from across school after half term. 
 

Mental Health Week 

This week we have taken  

part in a range of supportive 

mental health activities.  

Our theme this year is  

‘Growing Together’.  

 

To support mental health in school we are 

training peer listeners, classrooms have 

worry boxes in them, we teach PSHE 

lessons, staff know our children well and 

share concerns if they have any with senior 

staff. We also have a dedicated mental 

health team. 
 
 
 

We break up today for  

our half term holiday. Children  

will return to school on Monday  

28th February. 

 

 

Y4/5K Gate 

After half term, we are asking Miss Kirk’s class to 

come into school via the same gate as Mr 

Casey and Miss Knowles children. Miss Kirk’s 

children will still leave by the gate near the field. 
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